
Assembly 13 February 2015 

 

Academic 

Academic Voucher 

Joshua Barry (BAR026) is congratulated on receiving 3 commendations for 

academic endeavor and will receive an academic voucher in assembly. 

Cultural 

Cultural Colours Award 

Half-Colours (Visual Arts) Awarded to: Mark Davies, Grade 12, Gray House. Mark 

Davies has met the criteria for the award of Half-Colours (Visual Arts), having 

demonstrated a serious commitment to this discipline over a number of years. 

Amongst other achievements, Mark has also participated very successfully in the 

Visual Arts section of the Eisteddfod during his career at Bishops.  

 

Sport 

Cricket Awards 

The following cricketers receive bats for scoring centuries: 

Reece Conrad, 126 runs, 1st X1 vs Paarl Gym on 24 January 2014 and Tom 

Richardson, 107 runs, 1st X1 vs Woodridge on 8 February 2015. 

The following receive mounted cricket balls: 

Luke Burton, 14-1-48-5, 1st X1 vs Woodridge and Matthew Lennett, 12-3-23-4 (incl. a 

hat-trick), U14A vs Woodridge on 8 February 2015.  

 

Swimming Half Colours 

Jordan Nel (Ogilvie) has met the requirement to be awarded his half colours.  



Squash 

First Team Squash Tour 

 

The Bishops first team squash took part in the annual St Andrews Bloemfontein 

schools squash festival during the past week-end. The festival is the biggest of its 

kind in the country to which all the leading schools are invited. This year 24 teams 

took part. Although missing the top two members of the side, the team performed 

well, winning three of their five matches. The following boys represented Bishops: 

 

Glen Yates, Calvin-Ziegler Smith, Jonathan Greyling, Ibrahim Kerbelker, Mitesh 

Valodia and Charlie Yates 

 

Results were as follows:  

Lost to Kingswood College 2 - 4 

Beat St Albans College 5 – 1 

Beat St Stithians College 4 – 2 

Beat Parktown Boys’ 4 – 2 

Lost to Michaelhouse 2 – 4 

 

Charlie Yates, playing at number 6, won all five of his matches in his first 

representative festival at this level. 

Rock Climbing 

Warwick Reid is congratulated on his appointment as captain of the Rock Climbing 

club for 2015.  

 

General 

The 2015 PR Group 

Congratulations to the following Grade 11 pupils who have been selected for the 2015 

Public Relations Group. We wish them well for the important duties they will 

perform over the course of the year ahead. Please come up to receive your ties:  

Redwald Aspinall (K), Ziyaad Bawa (K), Yazini Dube (B), James Faure (G), Nathan 

Fleming (K), Jaime Garlick (F), Troy Horrell (K), Christopher Hyslop (O), Nicholas 

Janisch (G), Timothy Langerman (O), Carl-Phillip Lehmann (M), Joe Linley (K), 

Akha Manjezi (W), Chris Mewett (B), Chris Mitchell (M), James Mitchell (M), Max 

Newbury (B), Alexander Peile (K), Matt Perrott (O), Sean Price (S), Jonathan 



Rossouw (W), Brett Sneddon (M), Francois Stassen (F), Christian Stehlik (F), Drew 

Turpin (M), Alex Vavatzanidis (M), Alex Williams (G) and Calven Wilson (S). 

All Rounder's Tie 

Matthew Perrott and Alex Williams are to be congratulated on being awarded an All-

Rounder's Tie. 

Fly Fishing 

We congratulate Warwick Reid on receiving his distinction tie for Fly Fishing. He has 

also been re-elected to take part the World Championships in Colorado in August 

this year.  

Cheer Leading 

The school wishes to congratulate Callum Parton who has been added to the Cheer 

Leading group for 2015.  

 


